
 

 
 
October 13, 2023 
 
We have brought thousands of pilgrims from Norway to Israel throughout the years; 
Amiel has always been a trustworthy and good partner as the Israeli tour agent. This 
year, we brought one of the biggest groups from Europe to Succoth, the Feast of 
Tabernacle. 
As everyone knows, Israel was attacked by the brutal Hamas regime and brought 
Israel into a state of war. Many of international flights were cancelled, also ours.  
 
We then decided to charter a flight to bring our group and many others home to 
Norway. 
 

The help from Amiel and the Amiel team was outstanding; we were 174 passengers 
from Haifa, Jerusalem, Netanya, and Tel-Aviv. And everyone was brought by busses 
to the Airport in Eilat. The communication from Amiel with me as the responsible tour 
leader was excellent and very clear. This was significant in a very challenging and 
unclear situation. When we arrived safely in Norway, we were in all the news 
programs. 
  
Med vennlig hilsen/ Best regards, 
  

DAG ØYVIND JULIUSSEN 

Daglig leder IKAJ Norge/Director ICEJ Norway 

Internasjonale Kristne Ambassade Jerusalem 
  
 
 


